From: "GILL Kuri * OPRD" <Kuri.Gill@oregon.gov>

To: "Mike" <hugo@jeffnet.org>

Cc: "Boling Jean" <jocodead@gmail.com>; "Bryan Connie" <kacol2@charter.net>

Subject: RE: Request for Assistance On Laws & Regulations For Oregon Graves & Applegate
Trail

Date: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 7:13 AM

[Mike Walker, Education Chair]

[Hugo Neighborhood Association & Historical Society]
[P.O. Box 1318]

[Merlin, Oregon 97532]

[541-471-8271]

[Email: hugo@jeffnet.org]

[Web Page: http://www.hugoneighborhood.org/]

Hi Mike,

There is no review for submitted survey forms, they are automatically listed with the commission
when they are received. If the status is contested, commissioners or staff will do the work to
confirm the status. In most cases we receive photos of markers that prove the status.

Those organizations are resources to contact for assistance in long range planning. The Oregon
Mortuary and Cemetery Board and the Cemetery Association of Oregon are primarily resources
for operating cemeteries. I am giving a Historic Cemeteries 101 workshop in Florence at the
library on August 27, 10-1. It is free and anyone is welcome to attend.

Take care, Kuri

[Kuri Gill, Historic Cemeteries Program Coordinator]
[Oregon Commission on Historic Cemeteries]

[Oregon Heritage, Oregon Parks & Recreation Department]
[725 Summer St NE, Suite C]

[Salem, OR 97301]

[503-986-0685]

[Email: Kuri.Gill@state.or.us]



